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CERTIFICATE

OF PARTICIPATION

This Is to certify that

Sarah Griffiths

has attended The Student World "What the future holds” webinar series that took place on
September 8, 9 and 10, 2021, contributing three hours towards their professional

development in the area of international college and university admissions.

S’ Plosirnsit

Sebastian Fernandes Karen Nascimento
CED at FPP Director of Operations



